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7 February 2024 

Ms Jane Van Beelen  
Chief Legal & Regulatory Officer 
NBN Co Limited 
Level 13, 100 Mount Street 
NORTH SYDNEY, NSW, 2060 

By email: janevanbeelen@nbnco.com.au  
Copy to: matthewcole@nbnco.com.au   

Dear Ms Van Beelen 

Extension of decision-making period for NBN Co’s Cost Allocation Manual 

I am writing to notify NBN Co that pursuant to clause 2G.6.3(e) of NBN Co’s Special Access 
Undertaking (SAU), the ACCC has extended its decision-making period for NBN Co’s 
proposed Cost Allocation Manual (CAM) until 16 April 2024.  

Under clause 2G.6.3(b) of the SAU, the ACCC may approve the proposed CAM in either the 
form submitted or a form that incorporates reasonable changes made by the ACCC. Clause 
2G.6.3(c) provides that where the ACCC does not notify NBN Co of its decision to approve a 
CAM within 3 months of its submission, the applicable CAM will be the proposed CAM 
submitted by NBN Co, unless the period referred to in clause 2G.6.3(c) is extended.  

As NBN Co submitted its proposed CAM to the ACCC on 16 November 2023, the relevant 
period for the purposes of clause 2G.6.3(c) was to end on 16 February 2024, unless 
extended.  

The ACCC has, pursuant to clause 2G.6.3(e), decided to extend the period referred to in 
clause 2G.6.3(c) by 2 months to consider the information provided by NBN Co in support of 
the CAM along with stakeholder views received during public consultation on this matter. 

This notice will be published on the ACCC’s website.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Proudfoot 
Executive General Manager, Infrastructure Division 
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